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Department of Agriculture, Food and the Marine 
 

Trader Notice No MH 05/2024 
 

To: All Food Business Operators at Approved Meat Establishments 

Subject:  Resumption of trade and revisions to the agreement on the export of 
pork/pork products to Malaysia.  

 
 

 

Background 

Original agreement was reached with the Malaysia authorities for the export of 

pork/pork products in November 2022. The Malaysian authorities have made a 

further revision to the eligibility of pork / pork products for export.  

 
 
Veterinary Health Certificate (VHC) 
 
An additional health attestation has been included (No.6) which states that: 
 

Based on the results of the National Residue Control Plan on harmful substances in 

accordance with Regulation (EU) 2017/625, pig meat from which products are 

derived does not contain residues and is free from nitrofurans, beta agonist and 

chloramphenicol.  

 
 
Copies of the revised agreed VHC, printed on secure stationery, will be made 
available on request to certifying officers at eligible plants through the usual 
channels. 
 
 
A specimen copy of the revised bilateral VHC, which is effective immediately, is 
published concurrently with this notice.  
 
 
Please refer to MH 08/2022 for other details regarding the export of pork/ pork 

products to Malaysia. 

 

Meat Market Access Section 
Meat & Milk Policy Division 
 
28 March 2024 


